
 

 

 

 

Barcelona November 18th, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Customers and Suppliers, 
 
We inform you that from January 1st, 2020 Bielec SL will stop using the FAX as a way of 
communication. Because between our customers, suppliers and Bielec is no longer used. So, 
the communication systems accepted at the beginning of 2020 will be: 
 

- Main phone line +34 93 280 29 89 
- General Emails  info@bielec.es, ventas@bielec.es 
- WEB page  www.bielec.es, www.bielec.eu 
- Mail post  BIELEC SL 

C/ Rosselló, 20 Bajos 
08029 Barcelona 
Spain 

 
We take this opportunity to inform you that the website will also be used, in the news section, 
to communicate and inform events, news and others. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
J.M. Castella 
G. Manager 

 

mailto:info@bielec.es
mailto:ventas@bielec.es
http://www.bielec.es/

